
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF BOARD MEETING CANCELLATION 
 
 
 

The meeting of the Clarksville Community Board of School Trustees  

regularly scheduled for Tuesday, October 11, 2016 has been cancelled. 

 
 

        Holly Rupprecht 
          Assistant to the Superintendent  
 
       
        October 6, 2016 
 


